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16 October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to announce that Alder Grange School will again be hosting its annual Careers Fair on
Friday, 1st November. As always, we are keen to listen to parents and adapt our provision accordingly.
As a result, we are running the careers fair differently this year and opening up the event to all Y10,
Y11 and Sixth Form students and also their parents. It will be held in the Sports Hall from 2:00 pm to
4:30 pm, offering a fantastic opportunity for students to explore a variety of careers, engage with

professionals, and plan for their future.

We encourage you to mark your calendars and join your child for this important event; the fair runs

until 4:30 pm, so you can attend with your child after the school day.

The Careers Fair will feature representatives from further and higher education, apprenticeship
providers, the police and armed services, the fire brigade, major engineering and transport companies,
and many local businesses. It’s a brilliant opportunity for students to explore all their options in one

place.

I will email with more details of the event in the coming weeks.
Kind regards

Mr R Milnes

Assistant Headteacher



